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August 21, 2023 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR:  JESSICA LOOMAN 
 Principal Deputy Administrator 
     for Wage and Hour Division 
 

                                      
 
FROM:  CAROLYN R. HANTZ 
 Assistant Inspector General 
    for Audit 
 
SUBJECT: Review of Child Labor Violations,  
 Project No. 17-P23-001-15-001 
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating a review to 
determine the Wage and Hour Division’s efforts to curtail child labor law 
violations, as well as the cause for rising child labor law violations. We will 
contact your audit liaison to schedule an entrance conference to discuss the 
audit’s objective, scope, and methodology.  
 
We plan to begin work immediately after our meeting and would appreciate your 
notifying appropriate agency officials of our plans. If you have questions, please 
contact Tracy Katz, Audit Director, at (202) 693-5161 or katz.tracy@oig.dol.gov. 
 
 
cc:   Patricia Davidson, Deputy Administrator, Wage and Hour Division 

Michael Kravitz, Associate Administrator for Performance and 
Communications, Wage and Hour Division 
Christina Yarnall, Director, Division of Strategic Planning and 
Performance, Wage and Hour Division 
Barbara Brown, Audit Liaison, Wage and Hour Division 
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